127172020 Letter :: Request Disposed Off

File No: 883
Government of India
IFCI Ltd
Legal Department
IFCI Tower, 61 Nehru Place New Delhi

Dated: 01/12/2020
To

Registration Number : IFCIL/R/T/20/00001

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide
letter dated 08/11/2020 and to say that Please refer to your RTI Application bearing
2. In this regard, the query wise response, as per the comments/information received
from the Concerned Department, are as under:-

1. In response to query no.2 of your application, the Approving Authority
(Designation) of Class 3 cadre (Clerical) Recruitment in IFCI is Executive Director
(HR) on the approval of the vacancies by NRC/ Board.

II. In response to query no.3 to 5 of your application, IFCI became a Govt. Company
on April, 2015 and accordingly following Govt. of India guidelines w.r.t reservation
and concession. Further, no recruitment has been conducted till date for Class3 posts
upon IFCI became a Govt. Company. With regard to upper age limits for Ex-
servicemen, IFCI follows the relaxation as prescribed by Govt. of India..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Anamika Ranawat

FAA & Deputy General Manager

Address: IFCI Tower Nehru PlaceNew Delhi
Phone No.: 01141732000

Yours faithfully

( Varinder Malik)

CPIO & AGM-LAW

Phone No.: 41732553

Email : varinder.malik@ifciltd.com




